
An Apprmation
The regular meetings of the 

Board of Directors of the Bell 
telephone Company of Ca- 

?.ada_, are held monthly at the 
0ffice of the Company 

at Montreal. In courtesy to 
the Ottawa member of the 
Board Mr. T. Ahearn, the 
June, 191^ meeting was held 
at the Dominion Capital. 
Afterwards the members of 
the Board, with Mr. J. E 
Macpherson, District Super­
intendent, were the guests of 
Mr Ahearn at the Country 
Uub, at which luncheon Mr
if f?- d (iF^ne’ Pres'dent 
of the Bell Telephone Com­
pany. spoke as follows:— 

With the permission of 
our host, I wish to say a few 
words about his personality
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